## **Communication from Public**

Name: Carolin

**Date Submitted:** 03/03/2021 03:12 PM

Council File No: 18-0150

Comments for Public Posting: I support reopening west valley animal shelter as a full municipal

shelter, as it was before. There is no staffing shortage if you look at employment levels pre and post closure. I thank John Lee for supporting his constituents. I did call into meeting, and despite pressing \*6 multiple times; the host left me on mute. I also would like to know who proposed changes to paw committee members and why, and why committee name was changed to add word

audit. Why and who proposed this change. Thank you